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House Democrats Cancel Budget 
(Washington, DC)- Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the decision by House Democrats to not pass a budget this year.
“Despite calls for fiscal responsibility from Americans across the country, the Majority party in the House has determined that the Congress does not need a budget to rein in spending.  This year we will see more spending, more deficits, more debt, and more taxes.  This fiscal path that we are on is unsustainable.  Congress needs act now to cut spending, reduce the size of government, and make an honest effort to bring fiscal sanity into the process,” said Heller.        
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